## GEORGE ENOT MEMORIAL ADULT/YOUTH SCHOLARSHIP DOUBLES TOURNAMENT

HOSTED BY: STUART BOWL

1638 SE FEDERAL HIGHWAY STUART, FL 34994

(772) 286-9700

**NOVEMBER 5, 2022** 

SATURDAY @ 1:00 PM

**ENTRY FEE:** 

ADULT - \$ 20.00 YOUTH - \$ 10.00 YOUTH ENTRY IS PAID BY MCUSBC

LINEAGE IS DONATED BY STUART BOWL

ALL YOUTH ENTRIES WILL RECEIVE SCHOLARSHIP MONEY
BASED ON FINISHING POSITION

GEORGE ENOT SPEARHEADED THE FIRST ANNUAL
SCHOLARSHIP TOURNAMENT IN 2009. HE BELIEVED THAT
BOWLING SHOULD GIVE BACK TO OUR YOUTH. HE
SUPPORTED THE YOUTH PROGRAMS AT STUART BOWL,
COACHING THE MARTIN COUNTY GIRLS BOWLING TEAM
FROM 2007 TO 2009 AND THE STUART BOWL'S YOUTH
PROGRAM ON SATURDAY MORNINGS.

GEORGE LOST HIS COURAGEOUS BATTLE WITH CANCER ON FEBRUARY 16, 2010. IN HIS HONOR THE SCHOLARSHIP TOURNAMENT HAS BEEN RENAMED THE "GEORGE ENOT MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP TOURNAMENT" PLEASE JOIN US IN KEEPING GEORGE'S DREAM ALIVE.





SPONSORED BY:

MARTIN COUNTY USBC ASSOCIATION

PRESIDENT - MICHELLE SPRAGUE

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR - MICHELLE DOOHAN

WWW.MARTINCOUNTYUSBC.COM

## Teams will be assigned by blind draw unless there is a request to bowl with parent or guardian

**Entry Form** 

	Bowlers Name	USBC #	Average	Entry Fee
Youth				Paid By Assoc
Adult				\$20.00

## Rules

- 1. All adult and youth participants will be given a 90% of 230 average handicap, based on their 2021-2022 highest winter league average on bowl.com of 21 games or more. If the entrant does not have a winter average then the summer 21-22 average of 21 games or more will be used. If participate does not have a 21-22 average on bowl.com they can use current league average as of tournament cut off date. If none of the above qualifications are met, they will bowl scratch.
- 2. Lanes will be assigned to teams by random draw.
- 3.All youth participants will receive scholarship money which will be deposited in a SMART account in the bowler's name.
- 4. All youth participants must be currently enrolled in a Martin County bowling youth program.

Make check payable to the Martin County USBC Association. Full name of all entrants and all required information must be shown. All entries must be printed or typed. Submit entries to any Martin County USBC Board Member or Association Manager (Michelle Doohan) 1519 SE Belgius St. Port St Lucie, FL 34952.

For additional information please call the Tournament Director (Michelle Doohan) at 772-812-1497 or via email at msusbc300@gmail.com